

# ST MARY'S BRYANSTON SQUARE School Newsletter

Friday 8th May 2015

# Jump Rope for Heart

A reminder from Miss Bell that the 'Jump Off' is on Thursday 21st May and sponsorship forms are due back on Friday 6th June. Thank you



### Walk to School Week

Message from Mrs Leith:

It's Walk to School Week May 18-22, and we are encouraging everyone to try their best to be as active as possible, to leave their car at home whenever possible, walk along enjoying the spring weather, chatting as you go, and if you travel by bus, to try to get off a stop earlier.

Look out for the Fun activity diaries your child will be bringing home to encourage them to have a brilliant and active start to their summertime!!



## Dates for this term

Date:	Assembly:
8th May	Year 3
15th May	Year 2
21st May	Church service in school at 9.15

Wednesday 13th May—Y3,4 and 5 are going to the Royal Festival Hall for a special BBC concert of '10 pieces'.

Remember, we finish at 1.15 on Friday 22nd May. School restarts on Tuesday 2nd June for children.

#### Summer Fair

This year, our school summer fair will be on Sunday 14th June. Hopefully, this will be a convenient date for many families, and lots of you will be able to come. Please do start thinking about how you might be able to help and start inviting all your friends! For any enquiries, or to offer help, please contact the Friends of St Mary's via fosma@googlegroups.com or through the school office.



# Good luck to Year 6

Next week, Year 6 will be taking their SATs tests. They have worked extremely hard for these and we are all very pleased with what they are able to do. We know they will do brilliantly, but we also want to say that whatever result they achieve, we will be incredibly proud of them and we are so glad they are members of our school.

Well done, Year 6 and lots of luck!

We are all interested to find out the election results—what an interesting week!
Wishing you a wonderful weekend

En Norman

Emily Norman—Headteacher